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I would like to express my support for moving to permanent standard time.  In my 

view this would be the least disruptive solution to the problems with our current time 

shifting cycle.  The health and public safety benefits are numerous, and evidence 

suggests is would be more beneficial than the previous permanent DST legislation. 

Thank you 


